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January 25, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

Several years ago I met a young missionary couple, T.J. and Christa Kimmel.
At that time, I was impressed with the way they presented themselves. They
were prompt, efficient and obviously well prepared for mission work. I am
thrilled that God has used them in building a good Independent Baptist
Church in Jamaica.

In a recent conversation with T.J., [ learned that God is leading him into a
different ministry. Even though he will not be a resident missionary on one
mission field, he will be totally involved in reaching the unreached of the
world.

T.J. and Christa are two of the most dedicated and committed missionaries
that I have ever known. I am confident that God will use them in their new
endeavor.

Sincerely, /
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